
From: Community Governance Reviews <CGRs@cornwall.gov.uk>  
Sent: 31 August 2021 18:09 
Subject: Community Governance Review – Potentially affected parishes 
 
Information Classification: CONTROLLED 
 
As you may be aware on 3rd November 2020 Cornwall Council Members agreed changes to 
the parish arrangements for a number of parishes under the Community Governance 
Review, these have now been implemented by virtue of the Cornwall Reorganisation Order 
2020 which came into force on 1 April 2021 and in respect of electoral arrangements on the 
6 May 2021. It was also agreed to make ‘no change’ to the majority of parishes in Cornwall, 
with decisions on the remaining proposals to be deferred until after the May 2021 elections.  
  
We are writing to you now, as a parish that may be affected by a deferred proposal, to inform 
you that the Constitution and Governance Committee of the Council will be considering the 
deferred proposals so that final recommendations and decisions can be made by the Council 
in respect of the same.  
  
The next step of the Review is to seek the views of the submitters on whether or not they 
wish to pursue their proposal or withdraw it. This will be followed by a further period of 
consultation to all stakeholders on the deferred proposals which will include an up to date 
position of the submitter. The purpose of the consultation exercise is to provide all 
stakeholders with a further opportunity to inform the Council of any key information in 
particular any key changes that have taken place since the last consultation. This will enable 
the Council to take into consideration all up to date information when it makes its final 
recommendations and decisions in respect of the deferred proposals.  
  
We will be in touch in the coming few months and in the meantime if you have any questions 
please send these to CGRs@Cornwall.gov.uk.  
  
Regards,  
The Community Governance Review Team  
 


